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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘fiction’ in honour of    

 World Book Day! 

 

 Strategies for success This 

week we introduced pupils   

to ‘Concrete Examples’ 

Strategy 2 in our series of 

steps to support effective 

learning. Don’t forget you  

can find out more here.    

 

 TORCH Contest winners!  

Congratulations to 8JU—the 

class judged to have shown 

the highest levels of tenacity 

in Term 3. Will they also be 

the most optimistic?  

 

 Big Book Swap Success! 

  The Big Book Swap event  

  was a great success this  

  week. Thanks to  Mrs  

  Cunniffe and her team of  

  students for organising! 

 

 Well done Year 8 Netball  

The Year 8 girls faced some 

tough competition this week 

at the County Schools 

Tournament but showed 

great levels of tenacity, 

optimism and respect.      

    

 PD Day 2: Big Bang Fair  

  A reminder that we’ll all be  

  travelling to the NEC Arena  

  for the Big Bang Fair on  

  Wedneday 13 March.   

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

A WEEK FULL OF WISDOM AND WONDER   

 LAYING THE FOUNDATIONS OF OUR FERNWOOD HOME 
As you can see below, work on our permanent home in Fernwood is pro-

gressing very well with the foundations already taking shape! #Suthersishere 

In a week that saw us marking International Women’s 

Day with a series of lessons focused on women who 

have broken barriers and those who have championed 

change, we also celebrated World Book Day and 

attended our first ever WE Day celebration in London—

an event centred on the success of youth action and 

giving voice to vital campaigns for social change.  

CELEBRATING OUR CHANGE-MAKERS AT WE DAY 2019  

SWAPPING STORIES AND MORE FOR WORLD BOOK DAY  
To mark World Book Day this year we held a Big Book Swap and our Brilliant 

Books Award team travelled to Nottingham Girls High School to hear from 

award-winning author, Hayley Long. It was great to see so many students in-

spired  to swap stories and to get started on their own writing adventures!  

On Wednesday, six of our stu-

dents travelled to the SSE 

Wembley Arena for a star-

studded celebration of active 

citizenship. All of the students 

who attended earned their 

place on the trip as a result of 

the local and global action 

campaigns they have set up 

and been invoved with since 

starting at Suthers in 2017.  

http://www.learningscientists.org/videos/

